Judy LeBlanc

Please do not grant permission for the water permit requested by Millennium Bulk Terminals which
would allow this project to go forward. Coal is a dirty and environmentally hazardous energy
source of the past. The markets for coal are decreasing and mostly for export. Please do not support
something that will provide environmental harm with little future and with little value but to the
corporations who benefit. Our priority and investments need to be in clean renewables to prevent
further climate change and environmental degradation.



